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SANEX

PROFESSIONAL PRODUCTS/LES PRODUITS PROFESSIONNELS

BORATON (R)

A residual insecticide powder for the control of cockroaches,
ants, carpenter ants, silverfish, darkling beetles and hide
beetles (lesser mealworms). 

Un insecticide en poudre, a laisser sur place, pour exterminer 
Les coquerelles, fourmis, fourmis charpentieres, lepismes
argentes, tenebrions et dermestes des peaux (petits tenebrions
mats).  Sans odeur. 

NO ODOUR/SANS ODEUR 

NON REPELLANT/SANS EFFET REPULSIF

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING/LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L’EMPLOI

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN
GARDER HORS DE LA PORTEE DES ENFANTS

REG.NO./NO.D'ENR. 14353 L.P.A./P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: 96% BORIC ACID 
GARANTIE: 96% ACIDE BORIQUE

NET CONTENTS / CONTENU NET

SANEX AGRO INC.
36 Head St.

Dundas, Ontario
L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS

For the control of cockroaches, ants, carpenter ants and
silverfish in and around buildings such as homes and apartments,



commercial buildings, restaurants, food processing plants,
warehouses and industrial installations.  Use also to control
darkling beetles and hide beetles (lesser mealworms) in poultry
houses or barns.

To control cockroaches, ants, carpenter ants and silverfish,
apply as a dust to cracks and crevices and wall voids using a
bulb duster or other available dusters. Apply under and behind
appliances, water heaters, washers, dryers, pallets and boxes. 
Leave undisturbed for 2 weeks.  Insects are not repelled by
Boraton.

Application rate: 500 g/100 m2.  Any powder visible in living
areas after application must be brushed into cracks and crevices
or removed.

In food areas of restaurants and food processing plants, use
Boraton as a crack and crevice treatment only.  In meat and food
processing plants or food service establishments, apply only when
plant is NOT in operation.  Remove all food before treatment. 
Cover all food processing surfaces.  All treated surfaces that
may contact meat or other food products should be washed and
rinsed thoroughly with potable water after treatment before reuse
for food processing.

To control darkling beetles and hide beetles (lesser mealworms)
in poultry houses or barns, apply using a duster suitable for
crack and crevice treatment.  Apply directly into cracks and
crevices such as wood plates, kneewalls, voids, switchboxes and
posts.  For treatment of infestation in outside walls, drill a
3.22 cm hole about 1 metre above floor level.  Inject dust under
pressure into void (space).  For control of insects in the open,
apply a visible film of powder on the floor using a power duster. 
Apply when poultry house or barn is empty and after litter has
been removed.  Repeat annually.  USE AT CLEAN OUT ONLY.

Application rate: 1 kg/100 m2.  To control carpenter ants, locate
source of infestation and inject powder for 3-5 seconds into
tunnels and cavities using a power duster.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  Wash hands
thoroughly after use and before smoking, drinking, or eating. 
Avoid inhalation.  Wear a dust mask or a respirator.  Do not
contaminate food or feed or any body of water.  Avoid contact
with eyes or skin and clothing.  Wash down any contaminated
counter tops, chopping blocks, machinery etc.  Cover or remove
food, dishes and cooking utensils before applying.  Avoid pantry
shelves and other places where food is stored.  Place only in



areas inaccessible to children and pets.  Store in cool, dry
ventilated place.  Do not spill or dump in areas underlain by
roots of valuable plants.

FIRST AID

If on skin, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly
with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water for 10-15
minutes and obtain medical attention.  If swallowed, give patient
1-2 glasses of water and cause vomiting by touching the back of
the throat with a finger or other blunt object.  Repeat until
vomit fluid is clear.  Obtain medical attention.

NOTICE TO USER 

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out of the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

(R) Registered trademark of Sanex Agro Inc.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


